Joanne Gaishin

I do not approve of arial spraying of any kind for chemicals, insects, or any miscellaneous known or
unknown particulates. We don't need or want the gov't or private entities acting like they are
working in our best interest, dictating what will be sprayed in our skies and on our land. Everyone
knows or should know that this is not natural and cannot be trusted. Every little bit sprayed is one of
many methods used to sicken and shorten the life span of most people. More people are becoming
aware and will hold all those involved in creating sickness, whether the impact is seen right away or
in years to come, legally responsible.



